
Fr David Russells’s 80th Birthday Celebration 
 

St George’s,Hove  21st January 2017 
 
 

All past, present and future A&B walking pilgrims and friends are invited to join in celebrating 
Fr David Russell’s 80th birthday. 
 

 
 

Father David Russell has been our pilgrimage chaplain since 2000, having first 

walked with us back in 1979. Over the years he has become a non-walking member 

of our community whilst continuing to minister to our spiritual needs. 

This year David turns 80, and we are holding a little party to mark the event. 

The evening will begin with mass at (the later time) of 7.15pm at St George's RC church 

in Hangleton, Hove and will be followed by refreshments in the church hall.  People 

attending can if they wish stay overnight in the church hall.  The January committee 

meeting will now take place in the morning of Sunday 22/01/2017. 

 
 
Address:  St. George's Roman Catholic Church, 13 Court Farm Road ,Hangleton, Hove, 
Sussex, BN3 7QR.  The church is 0.9 miles or approximately 20 minutes walk from Hove rail 
station.   
 
Don’t forget your usual pilgrimage kit for eating / sleeping / singing etc 

 

 
Name: ……………………………………………… Telephone: …………… 
 
Address   ..……..…………………………………  Mobile:……………......      

 
Email    ................................................................. 
   
Special dietary requirements ............................................................ 
 
I will be at the celebration for: 
   
 Saturday evening cold buffet only  (£7)     
 Saturday night / Sunday breakfast/ Committee Meeting (£10)  
 Voluntary contribution to birthday gift     £____    
 
Please return booking forms by email to: ceri.potts@gmail.com by Wednesday 18th January. 
Payment will be accepted on arrival. (Queries Mob: 07843 055308 or 07414 680058) 
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